
SUMMER �

WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE�

SATURDAY VIGIL �

St. Anthony � 4:00pm�

St. Elizabeth Seton � 4:00pm�

St. Thomas Chapel � 5:30pm�

St. Patrick � 7:00pm Brazilian Mass �

SUNDAY�

St. Anthony � 7:30am, 8:45am, 11:00am�

St. Elizabeth Seton � 8:30am, 10:00am�

St. Patrick � 9:00am, 5:00pm �

St. Thomas Chapel � 10:30am  (except 8/15)�

�

  All Masses at St. Anthony’s are live�streamed�

Main Office�

167 East Falmouth Hwy. �

East Falmouth, MA 02536�

office@falmouthcatholic.org | 508�548�0108�

AUGUST 15, 2021  ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY�

Visit us on the web at: www.falmouthcatholic.org�



St. Joseph, Guardian of the Holy Family Staff�

Rev. Msgr. Stephen J. Avila, V.F., Pastor      frsteve@falmouthcatholic.org�

Rev. Ryan J. Healy, Parochial Vicar      frryan@falmouthcatholic.org�

Rev. Peter R. Scheffer, Jr., Parochial Vicar    frpeter@falmouthcatholic.org �

Rev. Deacons �

Peter M. Guresh  pguresh@falmouthcatholic.org�

 Paul Harney  pharney@falmouthcatholic.org�

 William W. Hays  whays@falmouthcatholic.org�

Patrick Mahoney  pmahoney@falmouthcatholic.org�

John E. Simonis  jsimonis@falmouthcatholic.org�

�

Jonathan Galo, Director of Faith Forma9on   jgalo@falmouthcatholic.org  508�548�3515�

Daniel Cunha, Director of Business Opera9ons  dcunha@falmouthcatholic.org�

Gary Parsons, Facili9es Manager  gparsons@falmouthcatholic.org  774�205�0331�

�

Directors of Music Ministry�

St. Anthony: Kathleen Kanaley  kkanaley@falmouthcatholic.org�

St. Elizabeth Seton: Kari Fietek  kfietek@falmouthcatholic.org�

St. Patrick: Barbara Leighton  bleighton@falmouthcatholic.org �

St. Anthony Church�

St. Anthony Cemetery �

167 East Falmouth Hwy.�

East Falmouth, MA 02536�

Phone 508�548�0108�

Fax: 508�457�1723�

Hours: M thru F  9am�3pm�

Constance Kiss, Secretary�

stanthony@falmouthcatholic.org�

St. Vincent de Paul Helpline:�

508�548�1944�

SVDP Thri0 Shop: 508�540�0505�

St. Elizabeth Seton Church�

481 Quaker Rd.�

PO Box 861 �

No. Falmouth, MA 02556�

Phone: 508�563�7770�

Fax:  508�563�7794�

Hours: M/T/W/F 9am to 1pm�

Mary Voci, Secretary�

stelizabeth@falmouthcatholic.org�

St. Vincent de Paul Helpline:�

508�563�5640�

Ministry to the Sick: Sr. Juleanne 

Burns 508�563�6079�

St. Patrick Church�

St. Joseph Cemetery�

511 Main St. �

PO Box 569�

Falmouth, MA 02541�

Phone: 508�548�1065�

Hours: M/Th/F  8:00�3:30pm �

�

Peg Frederick, Secretary�

stpatrick@falmouthcatholic.org�

�

Weekday Masses�

St. Anthony:  Mon. thru Fri. 8am

� Live�stream available 

� �

St. Elizabeth Seton: Tue., Wed. 

� �            &Thu. at 9am�

St. Patrick: Sat. 8am�

St. Joseph Chapel: Wed. 5pm�

Confessions�

St. Anthony : Mon. 6�7pm�

                         Sat 3�3:45pm�

St. Elizabeth Seton: Thu 9:30am�

                                   Sat 3�3:45pm�

St. Patrick: First Saturdays a%er 

8am Mass. �

Eucharis'c Adora'on�

St. Anthony: Monday 6�7pm con-

cluding with Benedic=on (ex. holi-

days)�

St. Patrick:  First Fridays at 12 noon 

concluding with Benedic=on at 3pm �

St. Joseph Chapel: Wed. 4�5pm�

�
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  St. Anthony   

Saturday, Aug 14�

    4:00pm:  Maryanne Akins�

Sunday, Aug 15�

 7:30am:  Hoffer & Jordan Families�

    8:45am: Parishioners�

   11:00am: John M Rebelo, 2nd Anniv. �

Mon, Aug 16, 8:00am:  Connolly & McCormack �

� � �   Families�

Tue, Aug 17, 8:00am:  Niall CorbeC�

Wed, Aug 18, 8:00am:  Bishop John D’Arcy�

Thu, Aug 19, 8:00am: Joseph L & Maria C Tavares�

Fri, Aug 20, 8:00am:  Paul Mulgrew�

Saturday, Aug 21�

    4:00pm:  Arthur P & Nancy P Vidal�

Sunday, Aug 22�

    7:30am:  Parishioners�

    8:45am:  Ashley Jordan�

   11:00am:  Dulce Mar=nho�

�

St. Patrick�

Sunday, Aug 15 

    9:00am:  Irene Gendrot �

     5:00pm:  Kevin Lane�

Saturday, Aug 21�

    8:00am:  Hugh Sheridan�

Sunday, Aug 22�

    9:00am: Evelyn Nidositko�

    5:00pm:  Elizabeth Halstead�

�

St. Thomas 

Saturday, Aug 14�

       5:30pm:  Lucy and John Jordan�

Saturday, Aug 21�

        5:30pm: Anthony Ferzoco Jr, Eleanor Ferzoco, �

�           Jacqueline Holmes, Teresa Stanley�

Sunday, Aug 22�

      10:30am: Jake & Anne Driscoll�

�

�

�

St. Elizabeth Seton 

Saturday, Aug 14�

   4:00pm:  John McArdle�

Sunday, Aug 15�

   8:30am:  John Kelley�

  10:00am:  Lauren Fulone�

Tues, Aug 17, 9:00am:  Jim & Carson Fleming�

Wed, Aug 18,  9:00am:  Carolyn Levesque�

Thur, Aug 19, 9:00am:  Joseph P & Mickey C Burns�

Saturday, Aug 21�

    4:00pm:  Ferzoco & Antonucci Families�

Sunday, Aug 22�

    8:30am: The Kirk Family: Bill, Alice, Susan, Joe,               

George;  Anne & John Shea, and David Schilipp�

   10:00am:  Gerda Ganci�

WELCOME 

RUNNERS, �

SPECTATORS 

AND 

GUESTS �

It is a joy to welcome back to Falmouth so 

many runners, spectators and guests to this 

year’s Road Race. We are glad that you have 

joined us for Mass this weekend in one of our 

churches and chapels of our newly established 

parish of St. Joseph, Guardian of the Holy Fami-

ly. If we can be of any service, please see one 

of the priests, deacons or any of our staff, or 

call our main office with any ques6ons. We are 

glad that you are here!! May the Holy Family 

watch over you and your family. �

SPECIAL SCHEDULE �

AT ST. THOMAS CHAPEL�

SATURDAY, AUGUST 14th   5:30PM MASS�

Our tradi7onal Runners Mass where we will 

offer a special blessing for all runners�

SUNDAY, AUGUST 15th�

Because the Road Race passes by St. Thomas 

Chapel, THE 10:30am Mass is cancelled. We’ll be 

back next week through Columbus Day Week-

end.  �



ST. JOSEPH, GUARDIAN OF THE HOLY FAMILY PARISH , FALMOUTH MA �

FAREWELL MESSAGE FROM FR. RYAN�

�

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,�

�

A�

s my two years here among you comes to a close, I give 

thanks to God for the gi2 of my 3me here. Though I arrived 

with much trepida3on at the thought of naviga3ng three parish 

communi3es with five worship sites, I can say that this has been a 

3me of tremendous joy and growth.��

� I thank Fr. Steve for his guidance, example, and most of all his friendship. I thank the 

parish deacons and staff for their daily support and assistance, great and small, to me and 

to our community. (And I must especially thank them for their abundant pa3ence as 

they’ve “shown me the ropes”!) I thank all of you for your encouragement, kindness, and 

enthusias3c witness of your love for God and neighbor. I am grateful to all those who 

helped organize my farewell recep3ons last weekend, making my final days here so �

special. And thank you to all who have sent cards, messages, and gi2s as my departure �

approaches! �

As many priests have told me from experience, the most difficult assignment to leave 

is the first one. I think I now understand what they mean. Falmouth will always have a �

special place in my heart.��

Please con3nue to keep me in your prayers, that the Lord will support me in ministry 

and keep me holy and dedicated in the voca3on He has called me to. Trust that you will be 

in mine. And please show “the new (old) guy” the same warm welcome you gave me.�

As I said in my homily last weekend, quo3ng C.S. Lewis: “Chris3ans never say 

‘goodbye’! � But always ‘Un3l we meet again, here � or there.’”�

� May St. Joseph con3nue to guard us now and always as we seek to serve our Lord.�

�

With much gra3tude,�

Fr. Ryan�

�

Fr. Ryan’s Contact Info:�

�

St. Francis Xavier Parish�

125 Main Street�

Acushnet, MA 02743�

�

fr.ryanhealy@gmail.com�

�

�



�

�

�

�

We thank you, parishioners and guests alike, 

for your support of our parish community. 

Please note, now that we are a unified parish,  

all checks should be made out to “St. Joseph 

Parish.” The banks will soon not allow us to 

deposit checks in the parish account made out 

to the individual churches (St. Anthony, St. Eliz-

abeth Seton, St. Patrick.) Because the parish 

envelopes are printed months in advance,  

they will not reflect our new parish name un'l 

later this year. God bless you for your generos-

ity. �

St. Joseph, Guardian of the Holy Family Parish�

Aug 7/8�

1st Collec'on� Parish Opera'ons:  $20,098.00�

2nd Collec'on� : $5,011.00�

St. Thomas Renova'on to Date: $61,439� �

Online Month of July: $23,106�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

FAITH FORMATION REGISTRATION�

�

Registra'on for our “Meet You at the Altar” 

Faith Forma'on program is now available! 

This program will focus on the weekend Mass 

experience, encouraging the students to be-

come ac've par'cipants in the liturgy. A=er 

a>ending Mass each week, students are 

asked to complete a weekly, age�appropriate 

“Mass Journal” answering a few ques'ons 

about the Mass. Addi'onally, we will have 

once a month, in�person sessions for students 

in grades 1, 3�8. For those with a student who 

desires to receive the sacraments (grades 2 & 

9) next Spring, we will be mee'ng twice a 

month to prepare them for these special mo-

ments in their lives of faith. �

Registra'on form and informa'on about the 

program can be found on our website at 

www.falmouthcatholic.org/faithforma9on.  �

�

We are also looking for Catechists for the 

year for all grade levels! No prior teaching 

experience is necessary. Contact Jonathan�

jgalo@falmouthcatholic.org for more info. �

ST. JOSEPH PARISH NEWS�

SUMMER COFFEE AND DONUT SOCIALS�

The St. Joseph Parish Men’s Club is sponsoring a se-

ries of coffee, donuts and fruit juice following a spe-

cific Mass at each of our three churches during the 

month of August: St Anthony on August 15 a0er the 

8:45 Mass; St. Patrick on August 22nd a0er the 9:00 

Mass. All parishioners are welcome.  Covid proce-

dures followed.  More info at 508 563�7770. �

�

THINKING OF BECOMING A CATHOLIC? KNOW  

SOMEONE WHO MIGHT BE INTERESTED?�

We will begin sessions in the Fall for anyone consid-

ering becoming a member of the Catholic Church. 

For informa=on, contact Jonathan Galo at jga-

lo@falmouthcatholic.org�

WELCOME JULIA�

On Tuesday, August 17th, we welcome Julia Gold-

schmidt, our new Faith Forma6on appren6ce to 

our staff at St. Joseph Parish. Julia comes to us 

from the University of Notre Dame’s Echo pro-

gram.  The Echo program provides students with 

the opportunity to earn a Masters of Arts in Theol-

ogy while serving in a parish or Catholic school.  

Those who par6cipate in this program have the 

unique opportunity of integra6ng their life of faith 

with their work, study and personal life all while 

exploring a career in ministry and growing as a dis-

ciple and leader in catechesis and evangeliza6on.  

Over the next 2 years, Julia will work closely with 

Jonathan Galo (our Director of Faith Forma6on), 

assis6ng him with our Faith Forma6on program in 

addi6on to helping out with other faith forma6on 

and evangeliza6on programming for the en6re 

parish.  Welcome Julia!�



GROUP MEETINGS�

For those in charge of parish groups: if you’re ready to 

meet again, please contact Danny Cunha at 

dcunha@falmouthcatholic.org to schedule mee=ng 

space.  Please do not set up mee=ngs in any of our 

church buildings un=l contac=ng Danny as everything 

must be put on the parish calendar. Thank you.�

�

GRIEVING PARENTS RETREAT�

The Emmaus Ministry for Grieving Parents is holding  a 

weekend Spiritual Retreat on November 5�7 at the 

Miramar Retreat Center in Duxbury. Addi=onal infor-

ma=on is available at www.emfgp.org or 800�919�

9332.�

�

GOLF FUNDRAISER�

The Boston College Alumni of Cape Cod Annual Golf 

Tournament will be held on September 10th at Kings 

Way in Yarmouth Port. The proceeds will benefit stu-

dent scholarships at St. John Paul II High School in 

Hyannis.  This tournament is open to all Golfers. If 

you are not a Golfer but wish to offer your support, 

please consider sponsoring a hole. Your dona=on will 

be acknowledged with a sponsor sign on one of the 

holes. For more informa=on contact Bob Connor at 

bcclubofcapecod@gmail.com. �

�

MEN’S CLUB RAFFLE�

Week 3: Frank Duffy�

�

MASS INTENTION BOOK  2022�

The Mass Inten=on  Book for 2022 will open on  

TUESDAY,  AUGUST 17th for the months of January�

June 2022 ONLY.  In order to be fair, a person can 

only schedule 3 Masses.  Contact the respec=ve 

church office in order to schedule Masses.  Thanks. �

�

PARISH CENSUS�

Over the past year, we have started to compile a 

new census of our parishioners. This will enable us to 

beCer know the needs of our community. IF YOU 

HAVE NOT DONE SO YET, PLEASE FILL OUT A NEW 

PARISH CENSUS FORM . You  may pick one up at the 

doors of the churches, at the church offices or may 

submit on�line on our website. Thanks.�

PRAYER LIST�

Richard Afonso, Eileen Bancro�, Elizabeth C. Bates, 

Lynn Beaudin, Richie Botsch, Mary Ann Carcieri, Wil-

liam Carney, Gerry Castleberry, Bridget Ann Cauliffeld, 

Karli Marie Chadwick, Alex Cvitan, Norman Drouin, 

Edith DePonte, Nancy Faye, Aggie Gegga,, Richard 

Gegga,, Theresa Goodnow, Trinity LaBeet Green, 

Grace Hasle,, Michael Huxley, Clare Kelleher, Mary 

LaBeet, Ken McIntyre, Tim MacIsaac,  Rosemary 

Merana, Gloria Mitchell, Robert Mitchell, Mona Neigh-

bors, Thomas William Quinn, James Sawyer, John 

Schlichte, Joseph Schlichte, Betsy Simonis,James Souza, 

Val Stearns, Terrance Sullivan, and Elizabeth Ward. �

�

NEW PRAYER LIST�

Star�ng August 1st, we have one new prayer list for our 

newly formed parish. We will be star�ng over.  If you would 

like a name included in the new prayer list, please email 

bulle�n@famouthcatholic.org or call the main parish 

office at 508 548�0108.  Please observe the following:�

Names can only be submi&ed by family members (respect 

for person’s privacy)�

Contact the parish office to remove a name�

A new prayer list will be created every 6 months. �

�

ST. ANTHONY NEWS�

MALASSADA FUNDRAISER�

Sunday, August 29th a0er every Mass at St. Antho-

ny’s Church, we will be selling Malassadas for $2.00 

each, 6 for $10 or 12 for $20. Pre order by calling 

Grace at 508 540�2944. We accept dona=ons of 

Flour, Oil, Eggs, BuCer and Sugar. �

�

DONATE YOUR HYDRANGEAS�

During the months of July thru September, our 

Church’s Sanctuary is decorated with Hydrangeas. If 

you’d like to donate your Hydrangeas this year, 

please sign up at the back of the church.�

�

FOOD PANTRY NEEDS�

Tuna/Hamburger Helper, Canned Tomato products, 

Pasta in a can.  Thanks for your ongoing support. �

�

ST. ELIZABETH SETON NEWS �

GREETERS NEEDED�

Greeters are needed at all Masses, especially the 

10am. Contact Joe Voci at jvvoci@gmail.com.�


